Notes
 Greenbelt Soccer Alliance teleconference
23 Sep 2016
1300-1340
  Participants:
David Whiteman, Jim Cooney, Roseanna Del Vecchio, Jose Romero, Sean Fleming.
Subject: Determine whether there is enough GSA Board support to co-host with Greenbelt B&GC  a sec soccer tournament in Greenbelt in Nov 2016
Jose R would be the tournament director
Schromm Hills Park would be the site.
Tourney participants to be restricted this inaugural year to Rec soccer teams  U10 & U12 Boys and U10 and U12 Girls. 12 Nov with 13 Nov a rain day.
The reason to organize such a tourney is to bring more soccer into the community and to provide the kids with a weekend of soccer fun.
First order is see if the B&GC willing to co-host and support.
Jose stated  determining how many teams we will have is the key element to proceeding.
There is a lot of work to be done to organize this, and there is little time to spare. Advertizing and equipment/trophies/medals ordering need plenty of lead time.  David W. will pursue B&GC support asap and e-mail the Board with results. 
We will need a lot of volunteers to set it up and run it, but would draw on the participant teams and the B&GC to help with this. 
There seemed to be enough support among the participants to proceed further.
Lots of good ideas, questions, related info exchanged. We'd be borrowing fromTakoma Park's experience in organizing and conducting.
Submitted by Jim Cooney
